
Hawkeye Bike Club
                                                      Executive Board Meeting

         Marion Public Library
                Monday, September 16, 2013 at 7:00 p.m.

                   
The President called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. with the following members in attendance:  David Turzai 
(President), Mark McDowell (Treasurer), Diane Potter (Swine Trek), Denise Potter (Webmaster), Mark Dimke 
(Touring Director), Dave Benderson (RAGBRAI), and Kay Nelson (Secretary).

*Secretary's Report:The minutes were read and approved.  The motion  was made by Mark    
Dimke  and seconded by Denise Potter.  Motion carried.

    
*Treasurer's Report: The membership income from August 12, 2013 to September 16, 2013    was 
$20.00.  Expenses are as follows: to reimburse Mark McDowell at the August 12, 2013    meeting in the 
amount of $150.00 for over payment of RAGBRAI; Swine Trek expenses of     $150.60; Richard 
Manning $56.14 for RAGBRAI expenses. Total expenses were $356.74. A    correction to the 
August 12, 2013 minutes regarding RAGBRAI expenses is as follows: Dixie    Church $40.00 for 
transportation; Seth Berstein $15.00 for transportation; Christine      Summers $20.00 for 
membership; and Keller Grado $30.00 for a night's accommodation.       (This is a detailed expense 
list of the $105.00.)   

*Webmaster Report:  Dave Evans has the 2013 RAGBRAI report on the web site.

*Swine Trek:  Due to the weather, there were less riders this year.  The number of people in    
attendance was sixty- eighty (68), with several members participating in the 100 mile.

  *Racing Report: Not available.
 

*RAGBRAI:  Next year, members can register and sign up for RAGBRAI via the website.

*Touring Report:  As it's getting late in the season, the Wednesday night rides are becoming    
less attended.  There are just two (2) left.    

*Old Business: The fall meeting has been scheduled for 3:30 p.m. on Saturday, October 12,    
2013 at the Chrome Horse. A bike ride on the trail will begin at 2:00 p.m. on that date and will   pick up 
participants along the way.  In the event of rain, the bike ride will be canceled and the    meeting will 
begin at 3:30 p.m.

*New Business:  Several new projects are planned for the trails in the future.  

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.  The next meeting is scheduled for 7:00 p.m. on Monday, October
 14, 2013 at the Marion Public Library, Marion, Iowa.

Respectfully submitted,
Kay Nelson
Secretary   

 


